
 
 

 
 
TECHNICAL PRODUCTION ASSISTANT  
Starts September 12, 2011 
 
Do you: 

- Give one hundred percent effort and expect zero public recognition? 
- Function well as part of a team, but can take charge when needed? 
- Truly believe that good work behind the scenes helps make great work onstage? 
- Love gadgets? 
- Have more black clothes than you know what to do with? 

 
If some or all of the above apply to you, then you should be the Technical 

Production Assistant for the Department of Dramatic Arts. 
You will be working under the supervision of a team of experienced theatre 

professionals assisting with the all of the production aspects of DART. As well as being 
part of the Mainstage productions, you will be assisting other students to present their 
best work in course outcomes, student independent productions and special events. Often 
you will have the opportunity to work with other arts organizations and clubs when they 
present their work in DART venues. 

Sure, the hours can be crazy, but, hey, it’s Show Biz! 
 
Check the Career Services website for all the mundane technical details 

http://www.brocku.ca/expplus/jobs/view.phtml?id=25811  then send us a resume with 
a cover letter and your class schedule. Resumes can be dropped off at the DART Admin 
Office in ST104 A, or sent by Email to Brian Cumberland at bcumberland@brocku.ca .  

 
The deadline for applications is August 19 and we will contact you shortly after that to 
set up an interview in person or by telephone. Talk to you then! 
 
 


